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President's Preamble

Subway Lunch - Tuesday 29 March. 
Order forms will be sent home soon!

8 April (Proposed) Easter Hat Parade at 8:45am
Information regarding raffle will be sent out shortly asking for
raffle donations.
Raffle winners will be announced at the parade

I have two children at the School, Bethany (yr2) and Oliver (yr1). This will be my first

year with an official role in the P&C and I am excited to join an amazing group of

parents to bring some fresh fun to our children and school community this year.
  

With some fresh faces in the P&C roles this year we're all finding our feet and

excited to see what we can achieve. We welcome anyone who wants to join us

whether it be in the smallest or biggest parts because lots of people contributing

small amounts makes great things happen. With life right now it’s just lovely to have

a chat, a laugh and have some fun so please don’t hesitate to introduce yourself to

myself or one of our members and let us know if you have any questions.  

At the moment our meetings will take place via zoom in week 3 and week 8 of each

term. Our next meeting is Mon 21st March at 7pm. Zoom links will be sent to Falls

Road Primary School P&C and Falls Road Parents facebook pages so feel free to

join them to keep up to date. 

Kind Regards

Ashlee Gibson - Incoming President

Coming up...

Welcome to all the returning and new parents at Falls Road. 

My name is Ashlee Gibson and I am taking over the role of the

P&C President from Ashley Reid who has done a wonderful job. 

Entertainment Membership
Access exclusive offers here

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/9g37388?fbclid=IwAR0IAJjXQ2XYVdoFMV4YrMLUYuTDRu4fCLn94sWWRijml83f0JQoiGf3WGg
https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/9g37388?fbclid=IwAR0IAJjXQ2XYVdoFMV4YrMLUYuTDRu4fCLn94sWWRijml83f0JQoiGf3WGg
https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/9g37388?fbclid=IwAR0IAJjXQ2XYVdoFMV4YrMLUYuTDRu4fCLn94sWWRijml83f0JQoiGf3WGg


Next meeting
Mon 21 Mar 7pm

Zoom link to be shared

Our committee

Did you know?
Did you know we are on
Facebook? Click here or search
Falls Road Primary School P&C

Ashlee Gibson
President

Bethany - Year 2
Oliver - Year 1

Ashley Reid
Vice-President
Abigail - Year 5
Avery - Year 3

Pauline Daly 
Communications Officer

Austin Daly - Year 1
 

Amanda Morgan
Fundraising Coordinator

Audrey - Year 3
Annabel - Year 1

Claire Fullgrabe
Secretary & Kindy Rep

Olivia - Year 5
Abby - Year 2
Emma - Kindy

 

Danielle Jansze
Treasurer

Jaxon - Year 1
Ella - Kindy

Here is your P&C Committee Positions for 2022.
We are always looking for more parents to join the P&C! If you are interested or
have any questions you can email fallsroadparents@gmail.com or speak to one of

our members listed below.

Holly Croft
Pre Primary Rep
Mia - Year 3
Tom - PP

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

